
Classified Senate Reports – August 2025 

 

Folsom Lake College Classified Senate 

 

We have a full senate and are getting more participation by the classified at large now that 
we are post-COVID.   

We also were able to get some really great ideas for better engagement and professional 
development from the Classified Leadership conference that we attended and have built 
that into our goals for focus this fiscal year.  

We are also working on more creative ways to do fundraising so that we can hold more 
classified events for team building as well as professional development.  

Our largest goal is to create a New Classified Institute with team leaders from different 
areas of campus and do orientations and training for new classified employees.  

 

Sacramento City College 

We are happy to announce a full cabinet for the first time in several years and had a 
fantastic participation level for our all day Classified Retreat in June and our first meeting in 
July.  

With a large group of incoming senators and officers that are newer to the campus and with 
little representational governance experience, we organized a successful strategic planning 
session for the cabinet to develop our goals and vision for the year, lay out groundwork for 
upcoming professional development functions and help folks understand the role and 
functions of Classified Senate from a campus, district and statewide perspective. We have 
a follow up session planned during our Professional Development & Learning Week next 
week, and are looking forward to working with our sister senates across the district for 
innovative ideas on outreach  and shared goal creation. 

 


